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Principal’s Message     

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are now in Makuru season which is the coldest and wettest time of the year. I would like to say thank 
you to the staff, students and families for your support and engagement throughout this long, but highly 
successful term. The staff and students have worked tirelessly throughout the term with lots of educational 
and engaging learning experiences including incursions and many sporting events. 
 
Our Semester 1 reports went home on Tuesday to families, it has been a pleasure to witness the level of 
engagement and learning across the cohorts as the term progressed. As Principal, it is always a privilege to 
read these reports and celebrate our students' achievements. Please note the link you received via email/
Connect will only remain live for four weeks so don’t forget to download your child's school report and save 
them to a safe location for your future use.  
 
The school has had a few staffing changes late this term and some going into next term. We would like to let 
our community know that Mr Brandon Ellis will be taking on a Deputy Principal role at Riverton Primary 
next semester. Bull Creek Primary community wish Mr Ellis all the best with his new leadership journey. 
Mrs Judith Rolfe will be the classroom teacher in Wattle 1 for Semester 2. 
 
I would like to welcome Miss Isabella McGlew who will be the Year 4 teacher in Sheaok 4 for Semester 2 as 
Miss Tloczek has gone on maternity leave. Ms Lynda Pateman will be working in Music on Tuesdays for 
Semester 2 to replace Mrs Cosford. Mrs Louise Twist is taking on the Deputy Position whilst Ms Owen is on 
leave. Mrs Amanda Allier will be taking over the Digital Technology role three days a week whilst Mrs Twist 
is in administration. Miss Sam Pearson will be in Wattle 2 three days a week until Ms Owen returns and 
then staff will resume their original roles. 
 
Today’s NAIDOC assembly was outstanding and really demonstrated the depth and  
understanding our students are learning about the Aboriginal culture, traditions and  
history. The assembly began with a beautiful smoking ceremony delivered by elder  
Betty Garlett followed by two wonderful performances from Wattle 4. Thank you to  
Mrs Austin & Mrs Foster for thoughtfully planning out the assembly to highlight the  
school’s connection to culture and country as highlighted by the student leaders of the  
school. Thank you to Allison Gorman from FLDC for organising the smoking ceremony. 



                                             

 
In Term 3 all Year 4 students will participate in the assessment for the Primary Extension And Challenge 
(PEAC) Program. Testing at Bull Creek Primary School will occur on Tuesday 30 July 2024. If you do not 
wish your child to be included in the PEAC assessment, please notify the school in writing by 4.00pm 
Monday 22 July 2024. Please refer to the letter that went home. 
 
The school has been advised that students will receive their NAPLAN reports in Term 3 week 1. These will 
be sent home to families as soon as the school receives them. 
 
A reminder that applications for Kindy 2025 are now open and must be submitted by end of July 2024. If 
your child will be 4 years old by 30 June 2025, they can enrol to attend Kindy in 2025. Enrolment packs are 
available from the school office, or on the school website. 
 
I would like to congratulate Jake Stott who tried out for the WA School Sport State Cross Country Team 
recently and came 1st at his trial.  This means that he is one of six athletes in his age group to represent WA 
in Melbourne in August. We are very proud of his work ethic towards his training and look forward to 
hearing about his trip to Melbourne. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminder that Term 3 will commence for students on Tuesday 16 July, with the Monday being a School 
Development Day. 
 
I would like to wish all staff, students and families a happy and safe holiday. 
 
Mrs Sharon Marchenko 
Principal 
 

 



Act Belong Commit   

Wellbeing Hub Updated 

Thanks to the generous financial donation from Dr Jags, we have been able to transform our Wellbeing  
Hub into a welcoming and calming space for students when catching up with our Chaplain Pauline,  
who is onsite Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. She is here to support the wellbeing of the whole  
school community, including staff, parents and students travelling through challenging times. 
 
Pauline also connects with our students at recess and lunch times to build relationships and encourage  
healthy communication skills between friendship groups. She runs library lunch time activities that  
include games, colouring and Chess Club and connects with the local churches who support our school  
in many ways. Pauline is involved with Parent Club and is an active member of our Be You  
Committee that also supports the wellbeing of our school community, led by Ms Sue Bolton. Pauline is  
always looking for opportunities to network with local business in various ways to support our school. 
 
 

Act Belong Commit  
As a Mentally Healthy, Act Belong Commit School, the staff of BCPS Commit to do something meaningful 
together. Over 7 consecutive years they have supported the Cancer Council Biggest Morning Tea. This  
year inviting our school families and local community to join to raise much needed funds. 
  
Store Manager Rob from the new Bull Creek Tony Ales joined our morning tea and donated some  
delicious fruits and sweet treats. Rob is looking forward to building a healthy partnership with  
Bull Creek Primary School. 
 
We are also grateful to the Bull Creek Westminster Presbyterian Church who faithfully support us with  
morning tea each year for various school events. They provided us with an amazing Devonshire Tea. 
 
Our goal this year was $1000 and so far, we have raised $791.00. A great effort from everyone involved.  
We will keep open the opportunity to donate over the holidays. You can find the link on our BC and P&C FB  
pages or click here  https://www.biggestmorningtea.com.au/fundraisers/PaulineHough 
 
Together we can help Australia take big steps towards a cancer free future, so thank you very much for  
partnering with us!  
 

 

 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.biggestmorningtea.com.au%2Ffundraisers%2FPaulineHough&data=05%7C02%7Cpauline.hough%40education.wa.edu.au%7C9221bb5e904b4a488eff08dc900ec7f9%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C6385


Act Belong Commit   

Mindful May and June 
Our 8-minute body scan mindful Thursday mornings with Pauline continued into June and those involved seemed to 
enjoy the few minutes of quietness to prepare for the day ahead. We look forward to including this session into our 
Minday Mays next year. 
 
 
Parent Club 
Our 2nd Parent Club for term 2 was a “Packed with Goodness” session  
sponsored by Health Way, Cancer Council WA & Crunch & Sip.  
They offered some helpful information about misleading advertising  
and how to read ingredients labels. There were also some great tips to tempt fussy eaters. 
  
Term 3 our 1st Parent Club will be week 3 Thursday 1 August 8.45am. We will focus on “Culture” in preparation for 
our Multicultural Week in term 4. All parents new and current are invited to come along for a coffee and chat over 
morning tea, so we can discover more about the amazing cultures we enjoy together at Bull Creek Primary and plan 
for how you might like to contribute in a small way. 
 
 
                              Chess Club 
                                Monday lunch time Chess Club run by some keen year 6 boys is such a success  
                                we ran out of chess sets. Thankfully Mrs Twist came to the rescue and printed  
                                some for us from the school 3D printer and we had a generous donation of  
                                quality chess sets from the Bull Creek Chess Club!      
 
 
                    P&C Appreciation Morning Tea 
                     What would we do without our dedicated P&C?  
                     The BCPS staff enjoyed spoiling our P&C parents  
                     with a lovely morning tea. 
 
 
Wellness Week Success! 
It was a Bubbly Monday, a Crazy Socks Tuesday, some fun Indigenous games, colouring and puzzles on Wednesday, 
Buddy Day fun Thursday and NAIDOC dress Friday. What a fabulous way to finish off a very long and full term! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes, 
Your Act Belong Commit Committee  



School News     

 

 

School and Office Hours 
 

The school office is open from 08:30am to 3:30pm. 

Classroom doors open at 08:40am and the bell to start the school day is at 08:50am. Children must 
not arrive before 8:30am unless they are doing a leadership role or Thursday fit club. 

Parents can use the services of Camp Australia to arrange before and after school care to 
accommodate for working hours. 

Medical Needs for Students   Absentees 

It is very important that families inform the 
school of any medical needs for students.  This 
includes asthma, allergies, anaphylaxis and 
any other conditions that may affect the 
wellbeing and safety of a student during the 
school day. If your child has a current medical 
condition or develops one throughout the 
school year, please obtain the medical forms 
from the front office and return them with 
updated medication as required. 

 

Mobile Phones Policy 
Between the hours of 8:30am-3:05pm mobile 
phones will not be used by students for any 
communication purposes. Smart watches 
must be placed into ‘aeroplane mode’ and 
mobile phones are to be handed in to the 
office, for safe keeping, when students arrive 
at school and collected at the end of the day. 

  If your child is absent from school, please contact 
the school office on 6216 4400 or email 
bullcreek.ps@education.wa.edu.au as early as 
possible to advise of the reason for absence. 

 

Late Arrival / Early Departures 
Students arriving to school after 9am must be 
signed in at the office by a parent or guardian 
before entering their classroom. 

Students leaving school early, must be signed out 
at the office before the student is collected from 
class. 

 
NO Parking or Walking 
Through Staff Car Parks 
Staff car parks are strictly a no parking area. 
Please do not walk through the staff car parks, it 
is dangerous as we have workmen, deliveries and 
the FLDC bus using the staff car parks. 

Parking Around the School   

Some of the parking in front of the school is a pick up and drop off zone only (Kiss and Drive).  For 
the safety of all of our children, please do not park and/or exit your vehicle in the marked out green 
parking area on Francisco Crescent.  If you are early, please continue to move around the block in a 
clockwise direction until your child is ready at the Kiss and Drive collection point.  

It is illegal and dangerous to double park anywhere along the school boundary roads.  

When collecting from the classroom, please find a safe parking space around the school.  Parking is 
also available on Darley Circle with laneway access onto the school grounds. 

Parking is not permitted in the staff car parks at all times and for safety reasons, please do not walk 

through the staff car parks before, during or after school. 

Unfortunately a number of families continue to park in the City of Melville NO 

PARKING ZONES around the school. If you spot someone doing the wrong thing, to 

help keep our community safe, please report it to the City of Melville via the below link. 

 Report Local Issues to Councils | Snap Send Solve  

 

https://www.snapsendsolve.com/


Sport Update 
It has been a busy term on the sporting field! Two Carnivals featuring three sports ensured that students 

were kept busy throughout the term. The Bull Creek values were on display for all to see, with Bull Creek 

PS athletes and sporting teams representing the school ably in these disciplines. 
 

Bull Creek Primary’s Faction Cross Country Carnival was held on Thursday the 6th of June. All year 

groups from 1-6 were given the chance to run our John Creaney Course to earn points for their factions. 

It was awesome to see all students trying their best and supporting their teammates. 
 

Thank you to staff and students who assisted in the setup and running of the carnival. Ultimately, Djidi 

Djidi Gold won the day in a close contest. Congratulations to the following medal recipients:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Interschool Winter Carnival took place on the 21st of June. Three different teams consisting of Year 

Five and Six students competed against other schools in AFL and netball. The teams faced considerable 

challenges during the course of the day, ranging from tough opposition to dewy, slippery conditions. It 

was great to see all students giving their all and working hard for their team-mates. 
 

Our AFL team finished 5th on the day, with several close games highlighting our competitiveness, 

rounded out with two massive wins at the end of the day. Congratulations to the team for their 

endeavours. 
 

Our Netball A team made it to the grand final, in a hard-fought battle against Rossmoyne, however were 

defeated 10-6. They finished second overall, only dropping a game against Rossmoyne earlier in the day.  
 

The Netball C team also battled in it out with Rossmoyne, winning 2-0 and bringing home the shield. 

They were the undefeated champions! Congratulations to both teams for their efforts on the day! 

Thank you to our students who trained diligently and behaved wonderfully on both the carnival day and 

the sessions leading up to it. Special thanks must also be given to Miss T, Mrs Levy for donating their 

time training and coaching the Netball teams, as well as to Ms Phillips, our student helpers and volunteer 

umpires for assisting on the Carnival Day. 
 

Next term, we hit the ground running (literally) in preparation for both our Interschool Cross Country 

and Athletics carnivals.  

 

Stay active and have a safe holiday! 

Mr. Pascoe & Mrs Levy 

 

 

  Year 1 Girls Year 1 Boys Year 2 Girls Year 2 Boys 

Champion Sage H Abyaan N Sophie O Cooper S 

Runner-Up Sophie L Lennox M Isabella J Josiah L 

Third Amelia L Ryan C Georgia B Luka G 

  Year 3 Girls Year 3 Boys Year 4 Girls Year 4 Boys 

Champion Mia H Rakshan K Helena D Oscar L 

Runner-Up Alysa C Isiah L Miley H Stirling D 

Third Bria C Harry S Sorcha K Jamie W 

  Year 5 Girls Year 5 Boys Year 6 Girls Year 6 Boys 

Champion Annabelle L Louis L Riya K Jake S 

Runner-Up Lara T Arlo B Ashlee J Morrie G 

Third Eena S Daniel S Nicola G Frankie P 



Wattle 6 
I like Mental Maths because I like to tick my own work. I like playing soccer near the goals. ~ Vito 
 
I like sport because we can play a game and we can skip, run, jump and hop. I like maths because we  skip count 
numbers.  I like art because we make books and colour in and draw. ~ Uma 
 
I like doing sport because I won the cross country. I like doing science because we go outside to look at plants 
because I want to learn about plants. I like doing Digital Technology because we get to do Bee Bots on Ipads. I am 
having fun. ~ Abyaan 
 
I like art because I can draw and do colourings there. When Mrs Cosfords’s away lovely teachers are here. I love 
writing because I learn new words every day. In writing I can write new words. ~ Stephanie 
 
I love handwriting because we get to write the sounds a-z. I really liked the k sound because there was a king and I 
coloured in his shorts purple, his shirt red and his beard brown. ~ Charlie 
 
I love Art because I love drawing. I love science because I love planting vegetables. I love sports because I am very 
good at running the cross country. ~ Edric 
 
I love Sport because I love running so much because when it is a running festival we get medals. I love getting 
medals. I love art because I love drawing so much because we learn to go so fast with no going out of the lines when I 
do colouring. ~ Myles 
 
I like art because I love drawing pictures because it’s fun. I like sport because I love doing fun activities. I like 
running games. I like Doggy and his Bone. ~ Rhea 
 
I love maths time because we learn and we write. Sometimes we play in the classroom with Lego and Zoobs and I 
love school. I love Science because Mr T teaches us how plants grow. I like being the seeder during Sustainability. 

~ Tanuush 
 
I like going to art because I like doing painting. I like doing Sustainability because I like planting seeds. I like sports 
because I like running in the cross country. ~ Wesley 
 
I love sport because we learn running fast and to play fun stuff.  We jump, hop, jog, skip and play a sea game and 
have so much fun. I love art because we make lots of arts and crafts. I also like making books. ~ Minakshi 
 
I love art because it has so many colours and science is fun. We get to play with so many toys. ~ Athena 
 
On Monday afternoon our class goes to sport. Sometimes we go to the oval and run around there on the track and 
sometimes we jog or run around the basketball place. We used to go and play Dodgeball, Cricket, Soccer and Octopus 
last year. I like learning new songs every time we go there. I also like singing. ~ Koa 
 
I like Art because it is pretty calming because everyone is quiet and I can learn. I love painting lots of pretty flowers 
like daffodils, roses and sunflowers. I like all kinds of roses. The colours I like are blue, red, pinkish and white 
because they remind me of pastel colours I like. Also, I like art because we get to do art in our class. What I love 
about art is that is nice and calming. ~ Zoe H 
 
I love playing football because I was getting a goal because I watch the football so I am a good football player. I can 
get better at football and when I am grownup I will play football every Saturday and Sunday. ~ Zakk 
 
I like Art because I like to paint, draw and also focus there. I love to watch things that we can draw. I like to draw and 
learn all the primary colours. I like making books that’s all about us today, yesterday and tomorrow. I like to use my 
favourite colours as well. It is fun and calm. ~ Abby 
 
On Monday after Crunch and Sip in our classroom we go to Sport at the green oval to do sport. We used to practise 
Cross Country but the Cross Country has already happened. We also run the oval. I am really good at running 
because I practice a lot.  Sport is really good to get fit and my favourite sport is soccer. I also play in a soccer club. 
Last sport we played Octopus. Last year we played soccer, dodgeball and cricket with Mr Patrick but this year we 
didn’t have Mr Patrick so Miss Pratt is teaching us sport. ~ Zayyan 
 
My favourite thing about school is writing. I like writing because you get to write recounts and stories. Writing 
stories is fun for me because you just get your mind to take you to places and you can write what ever you want.  
Writing recounts are also my favourite because you can tell people (the teacher) what amazing times you spent at 
different times without talking. My second favourite thing about school is Art. Art is one of my favourite subjects 
because you get to do fun craft and you have ages to finish it. I also like Art because you can improve on drawing and 
learn new techniques. When I write I feel free to write anything I want and that makes me happy. When I do my art I 
feel perfectly happy because I like to do my favourite colours. ~ Zoe W 
 

Ms Pratt & Wattle 6  



Music 
The Bull Creek Primary School Senior Choir attended the Cockburn Music Festival at Harmony Primary 
School on the 21st of May.  There were around 7 schools that joined us in this event.  
 
All the schools showcased their piece, with our school singing Brave.  
Our Senior Choir sang beautifully in front of the other schools.  
 
Thank you Mr Marshall for organising this special event to showcase  
our talent. Also, thanks to all the other teachers who came with us  
and organised this amazing experience. 
 
Written by, Haylee, Zeryab and Swati 
 
 
 
In Week 9, the Years 1-6’s attended an incursion from the ‘Music in My Suitcase Band’. The incursion 
was about learning different types of music around the world, including languages like Turkish, Kurdish, 
Welsh and many more. It was an enjoyable incursion with lots of movement and dance. Many people 
were entertained with the singing and instruments played by the band.  
 
Thank you to Mr Marshall for inviting the Mara Band, we hope everyone enjoyed it. 
  

Year 6 Choir Monitors 
Zeryab, Haylee, Vedika, Lukas, Sriswati and Pratibha 

Science 
It’s coming up to that time of the year again… SCIENCE WEEK!  

The 2024 theme is Species Survival - More than just sustainability (10-18 August). A 

Supersonic Science incursion has been organised for Pre-Primary to Year 6 students and will be held on 

Wednesday the 14 August. The show will be a super exciting display of chemistry. More information will 

be provided next term. In addition, bigger and better than last year will be our hands-on lunchtime 

science activities starting on Tuesday the 13 August. Specialist teachers are also conducting cross 

curricular activities based on the school theme. 

A new STEM Professionals in Schools partnership with Dr Andrew Crawford and Mr Tisdale has just 
started! Dr Crawford is a research scientist from the Department of Biodiversity, Conservation and 
Attractions. Dr Crawford manages a conservation seed bank for threatened plant species. This 
partnership will benefit our students with expertise and skills being taught in the areas of biodiversity. 
We will be working on a new project so stay tuned for exciting changes coming to our school.  

Mr Tisdale 

Science and Sustainability Teacher 

 
  



Sheoak 5 

Term Two has been very busy in Sheoak Five. We have had some special events happening and all 
of the students have shown maturity and perseverance over the last eleven weeks. 
 
Big congratulations to all of our students for participating in the Cross Country and giving their 
very best. Special mention goes to the students who were selected and will represent Bull Creek 
Primary School in the Interschool Cross Country Competition next term.  
 
We have had many incursions and excursions over this term. This included an interschool 
swimming carnival through School Sports. The students performed with excellence in terms of 
achievement and behaviour.  We also attended the Constable Care excursion. The students learnt 
many new road safety rules and once again displayed exceptional behaviour and manners. It is 
pleasing to see all the Year Five students consistently demonstrating the Bull Creek Values both in 
and outside of school. 
 
I am sure all the students are looking forward to a well-earned rest over the school holidays. The 
children have put in a great team effort during a very hectic Term Two. All of the students in 
Sheoak Five have been working cooperatively and encouraging each other to try their best and 
work as a team. Some of their highlights have been; 
 
“My highlight has been designing a Scratch game in Digital Technology with Mrs Twist” – Aisha 
 
“Scoring consistently high in my spelling tests ”- Emma 
 
“Making raffia animals during Art with Mrs Perna”- Taylor 
 
“I like doing the class relay during morning fitness”- Dyanthus 
 
“Playing dodgeball with my class and winning overall”- Jacob 
 
I am so proud of all of the students in Sheoak Five and their phenomenal achievements this term. 
 

Ms O’Neil & Sheoak Five  

 

 



Language Development Centre 

At Fremantle Language Development Centre, our Talk for Writing units are language enriched 
to enhance the development of oral language. Wattle 9 recently completed a unit based on the 
book, Windy Town. They had fun welcoming their friends to their classroom café, and serving 
them food and drink.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Both Banksia 1 and Banksia 2 completed a unit based on the book, Wilbee the Bumblebee.  
Banksia 1 went on an exciting bug hunt in the school grounds with their custom-made bug 
hunting equipment.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Banksia 2 enjoyed researching insects and other mini beasts in their etymology lab.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
While completing their Gruffalo unit, Banksia 3 designed and illustrated their own Gruffalo 
inspired monsters. Talk for Writing has been so much fun this term! 
 
 
   
               
     
 
 
 

 

                 

 

 



 



BCPS P&C NEWS 
Email: bcpspandc@outlook.com  Facebook: www.facebook.com/BullCreekPrimarySchoolPC 

TERM 2 ROUND UP FROM THE TEAM    

The P&C held our first all-ages disco in May and it was a great success. We managed to raise a record $3904.27! 
Thanks to everyone who came, and special thanks to DJ Barbie Girl and Mr Saxobeat for their ripping tunes on 
the night!  
 
 
QUIZ NIGHT 
Tickets for the upcoming quiz night are now on sale via Spriggy under the Events 
tab, sold as tables of 8 for $200. Get in quick as space is limited! Everyone is 
welcome to attend, including outside community members, however this is an 18+ 

event, so leave the kids at home and enjoy a night of 
fun, games and prizes.  
 
BYO food only. Drinks are available at the bar 
throughout the night. Don’t forget your gold coins to 
join in our games on the night.  
 
The 2023 Quiz Night raised over $8000, thanks to our 
generous community sponsors and participants. We’re 
hoping this year will be just as successful! The events 
team have been working hard to gather donations and 
continue to ask families to contribute to the prize pool 
by dropping donations to the admin office.  
 
Please contact Lisa or Xuan for any questions, or if you need help filling a table of 
8. Lisa.millar@bullcreekparents.org.au  

 
 
FATHERING PROJECT  
Bull Creek Dads held 2 events this semester, indoor archery 
where over 30 families showcased their skills across 2 sessions. 
The instructor was impressed by some sharp shooters in the 
group. The second event was lawn bowling where a group of 
dads caught up at Bull Creek Bowling Club in the RAAFA 
village. It was a pleasant evening guided by a couple of 
veterans at the club.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
We’re open Mondays and Fridays 9am-9.15am.  
 
Don’t forget to order for the cooler winter months! We’re fully 
stocked with jackers and jumpers to keep the kids warm. Order 
online at www.spriggyschools.com.au and have your order 
delivered to your child’s classroom. Any uniform enquiries should 
be emailed to Lisa.millar@bullcreekparents.org.au.  
 
If you've outgrown any uniforms please return them to the uniform 
shop or front office, they will be on-sold to raise money for the 
P&C.  

about:blank
about:blank


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to our wonderful volunteers for their ongoing 
support during semester 1, we are always looking for 
new helping hands if you have time to contribute!  
 
We’re happy to see that our home made fried rice is 
increasing in popularity and will add a chicken option to 
the menu soon, in addition to a number of healthy 
changes in our menu.  
 

If you’re interested in joining our Canteen Committee, 
we’d love your contribution, particularly if you have any 
knowledge or experience in the food industry and can 
provide us with support or practical ideas. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
PARKING AT SCHOOL  
Please be mindful of the appropriate way to use 
Kiss and Drive at Bull Creek Primary School.  
 
Dangerous parking and inpatient parents increases 
the risk of serious incidents involving our children.  
 
Your cooperation is very much appreciated for the 
safety of our children.  
 



LETS GET FIT BULL CREEK PRIMARY SCHOOL!  



Community Pages     

  

NOW OPEN AT BULL CREEK 

CENTRAL SHOPPING CENTRE 



 
 Perth Goju Karate teaches karate classes in your local area. 

 
A special offer for the school’s students - 4 WEEKS FREE beginners karate lessons! 
 
Classes are held after school and are a great way for children of all ages to learn self-defense in a fun 
and safe environment.  
 
We also teach classes for teens and adults and they are fantastic for fitness, wellbeing and of course, 
self-defense. 
 
Classes continue over the school holidays (with a short break over the Christmas period) which makes 
it perfect for the kids who are looking to try something on the holidays. 
 
Karate has many benefits which include confidence, respect, discipline and fitness. 
 
Call now to take advantage of this 4 week trial. 

 
Sensei Johnny Moran - 0402 830 402 

 
Facebook pages – perth goju karate 

 
Instagram – perthgojukarate 

 
Google – www.perthgojukarate.wordpress.com 



https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.creativekidsartclub.com.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cleandrea.lance%40education.wa.edu.au%7C84c03adc697e4ca15f6908dc8f5e6ef0%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638542882993196745%7CUnkn





